
Message from IIM’s Entrepreneurship Club: 

 
Pitch for Participation by GTU colleges  

Entre Fair, 27th October 2012 

Hello, 

Greetings from IIM-Ahmedabad! 

Over the years, IIM-Ahmedabad, has nurtured the spirit of leadership to facilitate the interested 

students in taking the more challenging path of entrepreneurship. For more focus on the same, the 

entrepreneurship club of IIM A has been organizing an annual entre fair which provides a platform to 

start up companies and students to directly interact with one another.  

It is organized by ENTRE - the entrepreneurship club in collaboration with the Placement Committee 

and the Centre for Innovation, Incubation and Entrepreneurship (CIIE).  

With the presence of start ups from diverse domains, it provides an enormous platform for students 

and budding entrepreneurs from business schools across the country to network and build 

relationships.  

It is our pleasure to invite you to participate in the Entrepreneurship fair organized on the 27th of 

October at IIM-Ahmedabad. The brief details of which are as follows: 

Agenda: Full day interaction with start ups from diverse domains like  

 E-Commerce 

 Hospitality 

 Robotics 

 NGOs 

 Retail 

 Education 

 Energy 

It gives an opportunity: 

 to find out about the job opportunities that exist in the start ups, entrepreneurship as a 

career choice and also the numerous challenges faced by entrepreneurs 

 to witness all the work revolving around innovation 

Date: 27th October, 2012 

Particulars: There will be no fee for participation.  

We look forward to seeing you at the fair.  

Feel free to drop a mail to entre-2012-13@iimahd.ernet.in in case of any query.   

There will be a webinar link on the entre website (http://stdwww.iimahd.ernet.in/entre/) for 

live streaming of presentations of the start up companies as well as a link for applying 

to them from 27th Oct.  
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